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MEDICAL CARE FOR THOSE WHO 

MAY QUALIFY FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 
 

In accordance with Chapter 150, Section 1 Hospital Finance Rules, Cary Medical Center  
will provide Free Care to residents of the State of Maine whose income falls below the  
following guidelines: 
 

  Percentage of Poverty 
Federal Guidelines Family Size 0-190% 191-200% 201-210% 

  100% write off 75% write off 50% write off 
     

$14,580 1 $27,702 $29,160 $30,618 
$19,720 2 $37,468 $39,440 $41,412 
$24,860 3 $47,234 $49,720 $52,206 
$30,000 4 $57,000 $60,000 $63,000 
$35,140 5 $66,766 $70,280 $73,794 
$40,280 6 $76,532 $80,560 $84,588 
$45,420 7 $86,298 $90,840 $95,382 
$50,560 8 $96,064 $101,120 $106,176 

For family units larger than 8, add $5,140  per year for each additional person 
 

If you believe you qualify for Free Care, please contact: 
 

Financial Counselors’ Office, Phone: (207) 498-1617  
         (800) 858-2279 ext. 1617  
      Email address: billinghelp@carymed.org 
 

Before providing financial assistance, the hospital will ask for information about your income 
and ask you to show verification that insurance or government medical assistance programs will 
not pay for your care. 
 

Only services that are medically necessary are provided within our Financial Assistance 
Program. 
 

Individuals can access our application on our website, www.carymedicalcenter.org, or by 
visiting our financial counselors’ office: 
 

 24 Sweden Street, Suite 101 
 Caribou, ME 04736 
 

If you disagree with the determination, you may ask for a fair hearing.  We can explain how to 
apply for a fair hearing. 
 

The above income guidelines are effective February 6, 2023. 


